
 

 

Weekend Mass Schedule 
Saturday Vigil Mass at 4:00 P.M.  

Sunday Mass 

9:00 A.M., 10:30 A.M. & 12:00 P.M. Español 
 

Weekday Mass Schedule  
Please check the weekly bulletin for days and times 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays: 3:15 P.M. to 3:45 P.M. or by                       
appointment by calling the parish office 

 

Sacrament of Baptism & Marriage 
Please contact the parish office for information 

 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick 
Anytime by appointment with the Priest 

 

For Financial Assistance please call                        
FaithWorks at 770-784-1884. 

Saint Augustine Catholic Church 
A Parish of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Atlanta 
“A diverse and multicultural community freely living and                     

proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ” 

 

11524 Highway 278 East - Covington, Georgia 30014 
Office Phone: (770)787-1064 - Faith Formation Office: (470)441-9191*Sundays Only 

E-Mail: office@staugcc.org - ministeriohispano@staugcc.org 
 

Visit our Website at: staugcc.weconnect.org  

 

 

Rev. Roberto A. Orellana, D.Min. 

Pastor 
 

Mrs. Jeimmy Erazo-Johnson 

Coordinadora Ministerio Hispano  

& Sacramental Formation Assistant 
 

Ms. Brandy Lake 

Bookkeeper  
 

Mrs. Sucele Hernández-Lucero 

Children Sacramental Formation 
 

Mrs. Kasey Jordan and Mr. Kurt Jordan 

Youth Sacramental Formation 
 

Mrs. Jackie Matonak 

Parish Secretary 
 

Mrs. Sherry Odum 

Music Director and Events Coordinator 



TO ACCESS DAILY/WEEKLY/MONTHLY     
READINGS PLEASE VISIT:   

 www.usccb.org/bible/readings 

 

Join us for Coffee, Donuts  
and Fellowship on Sundays 

from 9:30am to 11:30am  
in our social hall.                                          

Adoration of The        
Blessed Sacrament        

on First Friday,  
October 7th  

6:00pm - 8:00pm in         
our Saint Francis Chapel.  

Come and Worship! 

 

The truth is a difficult pill to swallow. People    
who are not trustworthy do not trust others. This  

is why lie-detector tests are being used in job    
applications. This is why employees in many  

businesses are asked to take oaths or sign            
secrecy agreements. But the gospel says we   
should not have to take oaths. Our answer       
should be “yes” when it means “yes” and          

“no” when it means “no.” 

If people are trustworthy they do not have to take 
oaths or lie-detector tests. Their word is their 

bond. Their “yes” means “yes”; their “no”       
means “no” ( Matthew 5:37 ). 

The sixth beatitude states: “Blessed are the pure  
of heart for they shall see God.” People who        
are trustworthy possess purity of heart to be     

truthful and honest.  

Fr. Hugh Duffy. Trustworthy 
MASS INTENTIONS AND SERVICES FOR THE  WEEK 

Wednesday, Oct. 5th - 12:00pm………...People of the Parish 

Thursday,  Oct. 6th - 12:00pm……………….Irene Gayton (L) 

Friday Oct. 7th -12:00pm……....................David Garrison (D) 

Sat. Oct. 8th - 4:00pm….…………………...Rose Hancock (D) 

Sun. Oct. 9th - 9:00am…………………………...Ana Sorto (D) 

Sun. Oct. 9th -10:30am……………………Burleigh Gayton (D) 

Sun. Oct. 9th -12:00pm.……………………Genesis Patiño (D) 

 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR   
BROTHERS AND SISTERS! 

 

Julie Holahan, Kathy and Pat Kelly, 
and all those who are ill or are in 
need of prayers. We pray for all 

Health Care and all First Responders. 
 

Please call the parish office  
for prayer requests! 

The Twenty-Seventh 
Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

October 2, 2022 
 
 

Vigésimo Séptimo Domingo 
de Tiempo Ordinario 

The Virtus Training 
Class for our Faith     
Formation Students 
will be offered this 

Sunday, October 2nd. 
Please contact the 
teachers for more      

information. 



 
 

  OUR RECENT OFFERTORY  -  THANK YOU! 
 Week ending on Sept. 18th………$  7,434.00 

 

 

Bautismos en nuestra parroquia  
 Las próximas charlas requeridas para             
    bautizar en nuestra parroquia son el                   
Domingo 30 de Octubre a la 1:00pm  

y los próximos Bautismos son el próximo          
Sábado 5 de Noviembre a la 1:00pm. 

 

 Matrimonio 
Hablar con tiempo directamente con el                

Sacerdote haciendo una cita, se requieren             
de 3 a 6 meses de preparación.  

  

Quinceañeras y Presentaciones de Niños 
Las celebramos con una Misa de Acción de         

Gracias. Favor de contactar directamente                
al Sacerdote para mas información con                

respecto a las Quinceañeras. 
Para las presentaciones de niños contactar             

al Sacerdote con anticipación. 
 

Dirección Espiritual y Consejería Matrimonial   
Llamar a la parroquia y hacer una cita                  

directamente con el Sacerdote. 

 
 

Nuestra Santa Misa                                                  
Los Domingos a las 12:00pm.  

 Confesiones: Sábados a las 3:15pm-3:45pm           
o por cita llamando a la oficina.  

 

 
 

Importante! 
 Visita nuestra Pagina Web para mantenerte          

informado de los acontecimientos en la parroquia 
o simplemente síguenos en Facebook! 

 

For your                 
convenience,  

please consider          
making your              

contributions online: 
Visit our church  

website click on the 
online giving link     

 to set up! 

 

If you are in need of pastoral care at this time             
for any reason please call Helene Pallay at  

770-846-2663 or call /E-Mail the Parish Office.                       

 Our sincere thanks for your ongoing financial 
 generosity and support of the parish despite this 

most difficult of times. 

 

To keep up with our parish   
latest follow us on Facebook 

St. Augustine Catholic     
Church @CovinGa 

Go to our Webpage & simply 
Click on Facebook Page. 
Busca Nuestra Pagina del              

Facebook y Síguenos! 

Please visit our Parish Website         
for all the latest Parish,                

Archdiocesan and Catholic  
 Church information at: 
staugcc.weconnect.org 

 

Horas de oficina del Ministerio Hispano 
 
 

Domingos: 10:00am - 2:00pm 
 

Teléfono:770-787-1064 y oprima el # 1 
 

ministeriohispano@staugcc.org 

Attention Prayer Warriors: 
Did you know we have a   

confidential Prayer Chain that   
allows you to pray for those in 

need? If you have a few minutes 
to spare in prayer, this is the 

ministry for you! Prayer         
requests are sent via email as 

they come in. If you are            
interested in joining the Prayer Chain, you          

can email erin@30014.org. Emergency prayer     
requests can be made either to erin@30014.org    

or to the parish office. 

mailto:erin@30014.org
mailto:erin@30014.org

